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:ev. Canon Jarvis, 
8 Sussex Ave 
Toronto, Ont.

o 9

Dear Reverend Jarvis:-

I thank you for your letter 
of rfsy 4th and for t- e information it contained.
I shall place the letter before the Committee in 
charge of the arrangement for the Centennial 
ceremonies to take place next Pall.

- I very uch appreciated ’ecdiving 
the other day a copy of a photograph cf the Rev. 
Gejorge fountain, who was the first Principal of 
"oCill, a position he held fropi 1829-35. The 
original photograph is, I am told, in the possession 
of archbishop Bond,

You speav of having some old documents 
which throw some light on the period of his Principal- 
ship. ..hen they come to light again I would appreciate 
very much your letting mo know and perhaps you light 
let us have a look at them, in order that we might 
add to our files anything of interest.

v/ith all good wishes and many thanks 
ior your thoughtfulness, I am,

Yours faithfully,
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May
Sixth
1921.

11 /n0
m

X


